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Daffodil International University
Faculty of Engineering


Final Improvement Exam Notice


All the Students of Faculty of Engineeringare hereby notified that the Final Improvement Examination of Fall, 2015 will start from 8th February, 2016. 

All the students are advised to complete their registration as per DIU examination rules by 6th February, 2016.
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(Md. Taslim Arefin)
Chairman
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